
       HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY 
        High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1  3SJ 

      Tel: 01752  225649  Fax:  01752 222031 
      Email:   high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

 

 

Thursday 5th March  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with pleasure that I introduce myself as the new Head Teacher of High Street Primary Academy.  
I have spent my first week getting to know staff, pupils, parents and carers and have been 
overwhelmed with how friendly, supportive and welcoming everyone has been.  
 
I am continuing to work closely with Mr Frame and Mrs Blake to ensure a smooth handover and to 
quickly identify the things that need to be put in place to ensure that our school continues to 
improve at a rapid pace.  
 
It is very important that I gather the views of parents as you are all key stakeholders in our school. I 
would really value your input and am holding a coffee morning on Monday morning at 9am to meet 
parents and carers. At the meeting, you will have the chance to meet Mark Elms (Director of Primary 
Education) and myself and hear the plans we have to improve the school. You will also have the 
opportunity to ask questions and share your views.  
 
Please pop in after drop off, grab a cuppa and let us know what you think our school needs to be the 
best that it can be.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on Monday morning.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Sara El-Janbey 
Head Teacher 


